
 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of 
the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order 
imposing strict limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, this 
meeting the Groundwater Advisory Committee will be conducted via remote 
participation.  No in-person attendance by members of the public will be permitted. 

 
 

This meeting will be live streamed but will have no option for public participation 
 

To view or listen Only 
 

• Live Stream link YouTube: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRdBrw3HeEAMB_KFKasrgXA  

 
 
Groundwater Advisory Committee  

July 14, 2020 
6:00 P.M. 

 
 
To consider the petition of New England F.C., for Site Plan Approval and a Special Permit per 
Groundwater Protection Overlay District, to construct an indoor and outdoor soccer facility with 
supporting office space at 400 Cedar Hill Street, Map 67, Parcel 4 in the Industrial District and 
located within Groundwater Protection Overlay District Area 3.    
 
Applicant:  New England F.C. 
Representative:  Richard R. Riccio III, P.E. 
 
 
Old/New Business: 
 

• Review and Approve minutes of March 10, 2020 and June 24, 2020. 
• Discuss next meeting date August 11, 2020 if necessary. 

 
Adjourn 
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